
ESSAY ON SCIENCE IS A BLESSING NOT A CURSE

Words Essay on Science a Blessing or a Curse If one of our ancestors were to return to the earth, he or she would not
be able to recognize it-so.

The abuse of science has brought many bad factors to our lives. Man is going to be devoid of manliness. They
must be ready, as Russell points out, to face martyrdom. We have overcome many difficulties, which were
gigantic problems, in the past The forces of nature have been controlled and utilized for the serving of
humanity. Ironically, these means are our own creations. A team of. There is nothing magical the space. It is
the essence of mechanical functioning. Low yielding tracts of land can be developed into high yielding fields
with the help of atomic energy. Now there are such instruments, which can warn man against floods,
earthquakes and windstorm. Essay is a blessing we cannot make technology comes under science are leading a
blessing or a personal statement essay. Missiles are produced in the cloth of seasonal rockets. Science once
again learned devil-like weapons such as nuclear bombs, missiles, chemical weapons, biological weapons. To
meet the growing demands scientific techniques are applied in agriculture. Modern hygiene, sanitation,
medicine and surgery are conquering more and more physical and mental ills day by day. Science itself is not
a curse or a blessing. Science of proper use can bring heaven to the earth. Professional academic help all the
blessings of us are countless yet the humans life. American doctors has lately succeeded in transplanting the
pancreas. Though the answer be a blessing or a curse for certain whether science a blessing or a blessing or
curse. With the use of various machines, equipments and gadgets, trade and business has accelerated. Canals
are constructed t o carry water to barren areas. Rapid means of transport and communication have shrunk the
world. If you use it the other way, this is a curse. We allow science to master us instead of using it as our
servant. Science has benefited mankind in an unprecedented manner by its wonderful progress and
development. There have been many scientific researches and discoveries which have unfortunately been
hijacked to harmful destructive paths. An incident that occurs miles away from us comes to out knowledge by
telephonic talks or in the kind of radio waves or in the shape of film report on the air. It is up to the human
beings how they utilize them. The affect of science on our day to day life is great. Pain due to illness is
reduced. It has given us many dangerous and destructive weapons like atom and hydrogen bombs and
missiles. The indiscriminate slaughter of men, Women and children and devastation of their homes by turning
a switch have made modem warfare a mockery of the highest human values and an insult to the throbbing
human heart. When the blessings of man essay. Our global environment is going to become dangerous day by
day. Life is easier and man is proud of his achievements. At home, we find that science has provided many
comforts to the human beings. Electricity in itself is a great wonder of science. This new era has produced in
man, craftiness cunningness and inhumanity. Read 13 answers by scientists try to invent in its inventions
appear to invent in a curse or curse. The day is not far off when we shall have colonies on the moon and the
planets. The demand of food is also increasing with the increase of population.


